TOWN OF HAMILTON
PUBLIC BUDGET HEARING
TUESDAY, DECEMBER 1, 2020

Chairman Blaine Lee opened the public budget hearing on Tuesday, December 1, 2020 at 7:00 p.m.  Chairman Blaine Lee, Supervisors Kevin Hoyer and Paul Degenhardt (virtual), Treasurer Katie Reding and Clerk Sara Schultz were present.  This meeting was properly noticed with 3 postings and published in the Coulee News.  The proposed budget for 2021 was reviewed.  Lee moved to approve a budget of $870,164 and Hoyer seconded the motion.  Carried.   This meeting was adjourned at 7:18 p.m. by Lee and Degenhardt.

                                                                                                              __________________________
                                                                                                              Sara Schultz, Clerk

SPECIAL TOWN MEETING OF THE ELECTORS
TUESDAY, DECEMBER 1, 2020

Chairman Blaine Lee called the meeting of the electors to order at 7:25 p.m. for the purpose of adopting next year’s town levy.  The town tax levy for 2021 is $548,145 which was approved by motion made by Hoyer and supported with a second by Lee.  Motion passed.  The levy worksheet will be completed and sent to the DOR.  Including the fire truck levy of $108,673 (last year of the loan), the total levy is $656,818.  Meeting was adjourned at 7:38 p.m. by motion made by Lee and seconded by Hoyer.  Motion carried.

                                                                                                                 __________________________
                                                                                                                 Sara Schultz, Clerk

